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F2012/000579 Government
A1958745 of South Australia

Department of
State Development

31 March 2015

Ms Joanne Parry

Supervisor Technical and Regulatory Compliance
APA Group

PO Box 171

FINDON SA 5023

Dear Joanne
PLs 6, 11 AND SFL 12: 2014 ANNUAL REPORTS - EXTENSION OF TIME

| refer to your email received on 30 March 2015 requesting an extension of time limit for the
submission of the 2014 calendar year annual reports for PLs 6, 11 and SFL 12 for a period
of one month.

| have considered your request and Pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum and
Geothermal Energy Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of time for submission of the 2014
calendar year annual reports of PLs 6, 11 and SFL 12 to 30 April 2015.

Further to your request, and following the grant of SFL 12 to replace SFL 1 on 3 November
2014, | have approved a revised submission date of 31 March and calendar year annual
reporting for SFL 12 to maintain a common anniversary date for all reports.

Please note that the above arrangement of calendar year reporting with regards to SFL 12
will be periodically reviewed and may be revoked at any time.

Please ensure your completed report is submitted to the Department of State Development
via email on DSD.compliance@sa.gov.au.

Should you require any further information with regards to annual reporting requirements,
please contact Ms Allison Harris, Licensing and Compliance Officer on (08) 8463 3206 or by
email allison.harris2@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

SHANE FARRELLY ¢ /
A/General Manager
Licensing and Legislation

Energy Resources Division
Department of State Development
Delegate for the Minister of Mineral Resource and Energy

Energy Resources Division
Lovel 6101 Grenfel Street A




